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I am writing today because I am a citizen of Colorado, and I—as well as my friends and family—are 
deeply concerned about our air quality here in Colorado and in our homes, and that is directly caused by 
how much pollution is being produced in our state and whether or not there are gas appliances in our 
homes. 


